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           Friday 4th December 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On Friday 11th December we will all be taking part in the ‘Christmas Jumper Santa Dash’ around The 

Daily Mile.  

 

Every child can take part whether they are running, walking, skipping or jumping and will work 

together as a class to see how many miles they can complete in their allocated time.  

 

This is another exciting way for the children to feel a great sense of achievement in all of their 

contributions and to be really proud of themselves.  

 

Once every class has finished, as a school, we can record how many miles the children have 

completed and add these to the grand total. Every mile contributes to see how far we have helped 

Santa travel to The South Pole and every child will receive a certificate in recognition of their 

achievement. 

 

I know that all the children really enjoyed taking part in the Mini Marathon and were excited to 

receive their medals so this will be another opportunity encouraging children to complete as many 

laps as they can and work together as a class to see how many they can achieve. It will be a fun and 

exciting day for us all! 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Amy Webb 

PE Lead 
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